
Greetings from your COVID Response Team.  
 
We are pleased to be able to loosen restrictions and ‘open things 
up. 
 
Please, realize, however, that if positivity rates go up or 
circumstances change, we may need to re-evaluate these 
protocols again.  

Effective Sunday, March 3 

Mask Protocols: 

• For those fully vaccinated and boosted, masking is optional 
• For those not vaccinated or boosted masking is strongly 

recommended 

Non-staff will be asked to mask if entering the Office Suite. 

Outside groups using the church may continue a masking 
requirement for their meeting/event if they so choose.    

• We will no longer require every other pew seating 
• Communion – bread and wine/grape juice will be offered 

Peace in Christ, 

St. Peter’s COVID Response Team 
(Karen Beggs, Tom Shields, Jane Wordsworth, Pr. Tiffany 
Nicely Holleck, Pastor Christian Holleck)  
 


